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Changes to Billing and Payment of Evaluation and Management         

for Preventive and Sick Visits 
 

To keep our valued care delivery partners up to date, MVP Health Care® (MVP) is sharing billing and 

payment changes within the MVP Evaluation and Management (E&M) policy. 

Effective May 1, 2023, MVP will reimburse sick E&M codes at 50% of the allowable amount when 

billed on the same date-of-service of a preventive E&M by the same provider in accordance with 

industry standards.  

 The 50% reduction to sick E&M codes for the overlapping practice expense component will be 

applied regardless of the presence of a 25 modifier. 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and appreciate your efforts to support our Members. 

 

 

 

 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Primary Care Providers 

Claims and Billing Department 

Facility Practice Staff 


